January 26, 2010

American Air & Water®, Inc. Warren Lynn, President 12 Gibson Drive Hilton Head Island, SC 29926

RE: Sporicidin® Disinfectant and UVC lights for the coils

Dear Warren,

On behalf of Marriott Vacation Club International I am pleased to inform you that, based on initial results, the test project we implemented using your recommended protocol has been very successful. The process you recommended for our east region corporate office has in fact helped to alleviate our associates' symptoms that seem to have been related to our indoor air quality.

The application of Sporicidin® Disinfectant product through fogging the air handler units, coils and ducts as well as the installation of your UVC lights on the coils has improved the quality of the air in our building.

In addition, I was impressed by the professionalism of American Air & Water's representative Keith Hubbard. Keith demonstrated extensive knowledge of both products in disinfecting and decontaminating our building with Sporicidin® Disinfectant and installing the UVC lights on the coils for continuous coil and air disinfection. He explained the process in a simple manner that made good sense. Surprisingly, the products and service were very affordable.

I look forward to measuring continued positive results from the application of your products and look forward to achieving some energy savings. Furthermore I would recommend both your products and Keith Hubbard to any commercial building manager experiencing indoor air conditions that maybe irritating to associates or customers.

Kind regards,

Richard Meccariello

Regional Vice President Sales and Marketing

East and Caribbean Region

Marriott Vacation Club International